PhiliB Dagnall

From: Philip Dagnall

Sent: 22 May 2017 10:15

To: Joanne Macholc

Subject: FW: Schedule 19 proposals - Mellor

From: Colin Hirst

Sent: 22 May 2017 09:39

To: Philip Dagnall

Subject: FW: Schedule 19 proposals - Mellor

A response

From: Clerk at Mellor PC
Sent: 22 May 2017 09:30

To: planning; Colin Hirst
Subject: Schedule 19 proposals - Mellor

Dear Sirs

Mellor Parish Council met on 4th May 2017 and Schedule 19 consultation had been circulated to
members.

It was then resolved to object to Schedule 19 regarding the proposals for a site at Mellor, adjacent to
Woeavers Fold.

There is a considerable flooding issue in Mellor, which seems to have been exacerbated by the poor
drainage at Weavers Fold.

Members are of the opinion that the road drains on Mellor Lane from Weavers Fold were at least partially
blocked by concrete during the build.

Therefore, since the road drain system is currently inadequate, further new housing would worsen this
Jroblem & increase the flooding in Mellor.

Mellor Parish Council is further concerned that without further provision for additional school places, the
addition of affordable type housing is not in accord with actual needs of the possible new residents.




